Canned-Food

THANK YOU!

Your contributions have helped make SON boxes possible this month. If we could have one more week of giving, please, to get October started. Then, the Foodbank will hopefully be back to normal. Thank you so much for all the canned goodies!

We have a few slots open in a new food distribution program we are doing with the NEGA Foodbank. You must be 60 or older, live in Banks County, and have an income below \$1310 for a single person. If you have a neighbor or relative that might qualify, please contact the church office.

We have 30 people signed up at the moment. They will receive a 30 pound bag of food every month for a solid year delivered to their home by HUMC volunteers.

We have loved the home visits!

If you would like to receive the church bulletin, remember to send us your email address to homermethodist@gmail.com.

On the other hand, what we send out now is mostly the worship bulletin for Sunday. If you no longer wish to receive this, simply send us a message to remove.





Mark your calendars -

Charge Conference

Sunday, October 7th Commerce First UMC 4pm

CALENDAR:

SUNDAY, Sept.30
MONDAY, Oct 1
Handbells 6:30
TUESDAY, Oct 2
Admin Council 6pm
WEDNESDAY, Oct 3
No Church - Fall Break!
THURSDAY, Oct 4
Sisters Bible Study 4 pm
Chancel Choir 6:30 pm
FRIDAY, Oct 5
SATURDAY, Oct 6



Homer United Methodist Church

P.O.Box 37 Homer, GA 30547 homermethodist@gmail.com www.homermethodist.org

Sycamore Street phone (706) 677-3364

ASSISTING WITH WORSHIP

Bell Ringer: Colin Coulter

Acolytes: Ada Rae & Lorali Thomas Cross Bearer: Annabelle Wilbanks

Nurserv: Dixie Merck

Greeters: Harlee & Jackie Pearce

USHERS:

Harlee Pearce, Offering Steward.

Ushers: Matt Chambers, Dustin Chapman, Chuck Enslen, Mike Gordon

Offering Counters: Harlee Pearce & Usher

CIRCLE OF PRAYER



The "Circle of Prayer" is included in the bulletin each week and updated monthly. Please email to the church any for whom you would have the whole church pray during the month of September.

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Rev. David Collins

Cell: 404-788-6435 (call or text)

Email: pastorhomerumc@gmail.com

If you have a pastoral need or just

need to talk to Pastor David, please

call him on his cell or email him.

Harlee and Jackie Pearce, Family of Mary Ann Nelson, Family of Bob Myers, Wayne Deaton, Carol Harrison, Merritta Thompson, Christy Gibson, Ellis Todd, Mike McLendon, Jay Baumgardner, Men and Women of our Armed Services, People affected by Hurricane Florence, Jim Scalf, Gary Wolfenbarger, Sandra Smith



HAPPY BIRTHDAY:

Lisa Nation, Sept 30 Darlene Brown, Oct 1

OUR CHRISTIAN SYMPATHY is extended to Merritta Thompson on the passing of Tom after an extended illness. Tom was a long time member of the Chancel Choir singing with a beautiful tenor voice. They had been married for 64 years. Our prayers go out to Merritta and their sons, Tim and Tom, Jr.

Remember we are always looking for new singers for the Chancel Choir and new ringers for the Handbell Choir.



Lastweek's CHRISTIAN STEWARDSHIP:

Offering, 2253.83
Building Fund, 25
In Honor, 100
SON, 90
SecondMile, 175
PRF 10 TOTAL: \$ 2653.83

NINETEENTH SUNDAY AFTER PENTECOST

Sunday, September 30, 2018

Altar Color: Green

THE GATHERING CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

RINGING OF THE HERITAGE BELL PRELUDE WITH LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES CHORAL INTROIT

*HYMN No. 469 Jesus is All the World to Me
* AFFIRMATION OF FAITH No. 885 A Modern Affirmation
*HYMN OF PRAISE No. 71, The Gloria Patri

ALTAR ADVENTURES with Pastor David (A sharing time for kids 3-12) CELEBRATIONS AND CONCERNS THE LORD'S PRAYER

*OFFERTORY HYMN No. 454 Open My Eyes, That I May See OFFERTORY PRAYER OFFERTORY *HYMN OF PRAISE TO GOD No. 95, The Doxology

MUSIC SPECIAL by The Chancel Choir

READING OF THE WORD Mark 9: 38-50

THE SPOKEN WORD by Rev. David Collins "for or against"

*HYMN OF DEDICATION No. 396 O Jesus, I Have Promised

*TAKING OF LIGHT INTO THE WORLD POSTLUDE

*Denotes standing if you are able and so desire.

NURSERY AVAILABLE

We offer a Nursery across the street in the Family Life Center which parents may want to consider for their youngest from birth through 3 years.